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Alexander, Jacquelyne

Subject: FW: Please DENY Isla Vista CSD request to delay MSR

-----Original Message----- 
From: ann sanders <ann@annsanders.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 8:31 AM 
To: sbcob <sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us> 
Subject: Please DENY Isla Vista CSD request to delay MSR 
 
Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Dear LAFCO members, 
 
This is a request to proceed with the scheduled review of the Isla Vista Community Services District. 
There is no reason to delay the review. 
I have been an Isla Vista resident since 1967, my husband since 1979.  We were dismayed at the formation of 
the CSD.  The promise was that a review would be made at the scheduled time.  That time is now approaching, 
so please go ahead with the review. 
 
Thank you for the work you do, 
 
Ann Sanders and Gerry Winant 
6881 Del Playa Dr 
Isla Vista, CA 
805-448-8702 


